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Will This Be Your Last Tiger Update? 
If you are not a 2010 Clemson Club Member, this will be the 

last Tiger Update you receive this year.  If there is a X on your 
mailing label, our records indicate (as of mail received by May 5) 
you are not yet a 2010 Clemson Club Member.  

 Membership provides many benefits, including sub-
stantially discounted tickets for most events (saving over $200 in 
2009!), special members-only newsletters and e-mails, and exclu-
sive invitations to members-only events, such as the German 
Embassy Reception.  You are also automatically enrolled in the 
Membership Raffle for great prizes.

2010 Membership is free for ‘09-‘10 alumni and cur-
rent students; $20 for ‘06-‘08 alumni; and $30 for Clemson 
Couples, parents and other alumni.  Sustaining Memberships 
and Roaring Tiger Memberships are also encouraged (please see 
shaded box below).  To purchase your 2010 Membership, visit 
www.clemsonclub.org or return the enclosed response form.  
Questions?  Contact Elizabeth Jackson ‘06 at 703-556-0149 or 
info@clemsonclub.org.  

Freshmen Send-Off Parties
Sunday, July 18, 6:00-8:00 p.m., Timonium, MD 
Sunday, July 25, 6:00-800 p.m., Arlington, VA

The Clemson Club will 
welcome the incoming class 
of 2014 in two locations: at 
the home of Frank Waesche 
‘72 in Timonium, MD on 
July 18 and at the home of 
Michael ‘91 and Beth ‘93 
Coakley in Arlington, VA 
on July 25.

This will be a great 
opportunity for new students 
to meet their classmates and 
for current students to share tips about Clemson with incoming 
freshmen. Parents of incoming students can also meet Clemson 
alumni and other parents, all in a fun and casual setting! Both 
parties include delicious dinners and are FREE for incoming stu-
dents, their families and 2010 Clemson Club members.  Tickets 
for non-members are $25.

Guests may register for a maximum of 4 tickets.  Register 
online at www.clemsonclub.org or complete the enclosed 
response form.   Questions?   Contact Elizabeth Jackson ‘06 at  
703-556-0149 or info@clemsonclub.org.

9th Annual Crab Feast
August 21, 1:00 p.m., Shady Side, MD

Join us for the 9th Annual Crab Feast featuring all-you-can-eat crabs! The menu also includes low country boil, hush pup-
pies, hot dogs, beer and soda. In addition to the great food, guests will enjoy boat, kayak and canoe rides, crabbing, swimming, 
horseshoes and more. Thanks to our hosts, Cindy ‘90 and Mark ‘91 Derrick, for providing the beautiful setting on the West River!

Early-bird member tickets are $29 (adults) and $12 (children ages 4-12) if received by July 16. After that date, member tickets 
are $34 (adults) and $18 (children ages 4-12).  Children 3 years old or younger are free and non-member/extra tickets are $49. 
Members may purchase a maximum of 4 tickets at the member rate even if those tickets are used by non-members. Register online 
at www.clemsonclub.org or complete the enclosed response form.  Questions?  Contact Elizabeth Jackson ‘06 at 703-556-0149 or 
info@clemsonclub.org.

Without the support of Sustaining Members, the Club would 
be unable to provide the level of activity and community 
involvement we’ve worked so hard to establish over the years.  
Please help us continue painting DC and Baltimore orange by 
becoming a Sustaining Member.  Or, if you would like to sup-
port the Clemson Club with a significant gift of $2,500-$3,000, 
a new Roaring Tiger Membership level has been created with 
special benefits (details online)! See the enclosed response form 
or visit www.clemsonclub.org for more details.  Thank you!

2009 Crab Feast

TIGER UPDATE • Summer 2010 

THE CLEMSON CLUB
Baltimore & Washington, DC
PO Box 8072, McLean, VA 22106
www.clemsonclub.org

Is there a X on your mailing label? 
 If so, our records indicate (as of mail received on May 5) 

you ARE NOT a 2010 Clemson Club member and 
this will be the last Tiger Update you receive.  

See the article on page 1 for details.
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June 5      6th Annual Pig Pickin’

June 10      Young Alumni Happy Hour

July 18      Freshmen Send-Off Party – Maryland

July 25      Freshmen Send-Off Party – Virginia 

August 21    9th Annual Crab Feast

September 10   Lunch and Learn

October 24    Behind-The-Scenes: Mount Vernon

Fall        Embassy Reception

6th Annual Pig Pickin’
June 5, 10:30 a.m.-2:30 p.m., Fairfax Station, VA 

Held at the home of Patsy ‘80 and John ‘80 DuPre, this year’s Pig Pickin’ has 
something for everyone – moon bounce with slide, swimming, games, water balloon 
toss, face painting and more! Your ticket also includes a yummy BBQ lunch with all the 
fixings, beer, sodas, water, Clemson Ice Cream, and plenty of great fun!  This will be 
your last chance to bid on the silent auction item – four football tickets on the 50-yard 
line and a parking pass to the home game of your choice!  Visit www.clemsonclub.org 
for details on the silent auction.

C l e ms on 
Club member tickets are $18 (adults) and $12 (children 3-12). 
Non-member tickets are $35 and children 2 or younger are 
free. Members may purchase a maximum of 6 tickets at the 
member rate even if those tickets are used by non-members. 
Register online at www.clemsonclub.org or complete the enclosed 
response form.   Questions?   Contact Elizabeth Jackson ‘06 at  
703-556-0149 or info@clemsonclub.org.

Young Alumni Summer Events
Join Clemson Young Alumni  for some great summer 

events!  On June 10, 6:00-8:00 p.m., meet at Caddies on 
Cordell (4922 Cordell Avenue, Bethesda, MD) for extended 
happy hour drink specials and half priced appetizers.  RSVP to  
jackson@clemsonclub.org.  Other events this summer include 
Nationials Night Out and additional happy hours.  Visit  
www.clemsonclub.org and click "Young Alumni" to learn more 
and join the email list!

Lunch and Learn Series
Join us on Friday, September 10 at 11:30 a.m. in Reston, 
VA, to learn about the Computer Software and General 
Financial Services industries.  Bring your lunch and listen 
as Jim Malley P’11 leads this hour-long discussion and chal-
lenges guests to open their minds to new careers!  Clemson 
Club members are free to attend; non-member registration 
is $25.  Register online at www.clemsonclub.org or complete 
the enclosed response form. 

Silent Auction
Don’t miss your chance to bid on four (4) Clemson football 
tickets on the 50 yard line (15 rows from the field!) and a 
parking pass to the home game of your choice!  Details are 
available at www.clemsonclub.org and bids are accepted via 
email to info@clemsonclub.org! 

Tigers Around Town! 
Got pictures of you, your family and friends around the 
Baltimore and DC areas (or anywhere in between) sporting 
your favorite Clemson shirt or a Tiger Rag?  Snap your best 
picture this summer and submit it to 
info@clemsonclub.org with your name 
and class year!  We may use your pic-
tures in newsletters, the Clemson Club 
website, and the Clemson World national 
magazine.  

2009 Crab Feast

2009 Pig Pickin’

2009 Freshmen Send Off  
in Arlington, VA



Clemson Annual Fund
Did you know as little as $2 makes you an active participant in the Clemson Annual Fund?  By participating in the Annual 
Fund you positively influence the University’s national ranking and make your degree much more valuable! As of May 3, only 
12% of alumni in our area have contributed.  Make your gift today at www.clemson.edu/giving, or call 864-656-5896 - the 
deadline is June 30!  You can even designate your gift for the Clemson Club of Baltimore and Washington, D.C., the Clemson 
Club Memorial Endowed Scholarship, or other areas!

Behind-The-Scenes: Mount Vernon  
Garden and Estate
This unique and rare opportunity will take place on Sunday, October 24.  The day 
will begin with a potluck tailgate lunch on the grounds and the opportunity for 
children to interact with the scores of animals that live on the estate, followed by 
a walking tour lead by Dean Norton ‘77, Director of Horticulture, and access 
to the stunning, new Mount Vernon Visitor Center.  Registration is expected to 
open this summer.  Clemson Club members will receive first priority for this 
exciting event that we expect to sell out quickly.

Prowl and Growl with Dabo Swinney
The first-ever DC Prowl and Growl took place on April 14 in Falls Church, VA.  Head Football 
Coach Dabo Swinney, Senior Associate Athletic Director Bill D’Andrea and IPTAY Executive 
Director Bert Henderson spoke about the current state of Clemson Athletics and previewed 
the 2010 Football Season to a sold-out group of more than 200 Tigers!  Coach Swinney signed 
autographs and The Tiger 
entertained the crowd!  Special 
thanks to Jim Speros ‘81 for 
hosting the event at his Velocity 
Five restaurant.

FUN TIMES AT PAST EVENTS
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4th Annual 
CBBS 
Reception
On March 18, over 80 
alumni and parents 
celebrated the College 
of Business and 
Behavioral Science in 
Washington, DC.  

S A V E  T H E  D A T E !

3TIGER UPDATE • Summer 2010

Event Registration Reminders:
Υ  Registration priority is always given to Clemson 
  Club members.
Υ  All event registrations are on a first-come, 
  first-serve basis.
Υ  Clemson Club members receive significant discounts
  for most events.
Υ  Reservations are secured by returning a response 
  form with payment or by registering and paying  
  online at www.clemsonclub.org.  
Υ  Pre-registration is required, even for free events.
Υ  Telephone and e-mail registrations are not accepted.
Υ  Unless the Clemson Club cancels an event, event 
  registrations are non-refundable and non-transferable.
Υ  Details and directions are e-mailed to all registrants 
  two-three days before the event.
Υ  The Clemson Club does not mail tickets; tickets for 
  events are provided at the door.
Υ  Pictures are taken at every event and may be used on
  the Clemson Club website, in Clemson Club  
  Newsletters, in the Clemson World, and other  
  publications.

RESPONSE FORM
Name _____________________________________________________________________________    Class/Parent____________

Address _________________________________________________________________________________    Apt _____________

City _______________________________________________________    State ___________________    Zip ________________

Phone (h) ______________________________________________    (w) ______________________________________________

Email _____________________________________________________________________________________________________
Please send your check, payable to the Clemson Club, and this form to: The Clemson Club, PO Box 8072, McLean, VA 22106.  

Or, save your stamp and register for all of these events online at www.clemsonclub.org!  Questions?  Contact Elizabeth Jackson ‘06 at 
703-556-0149 or info@clemsonclub.org. 

2010 Clemson Club Membership
Please check one:
  FREE for classes of ‘09 and ‘10 and current students 
(must return form)
  $20 for classes of ‘06, ‘07 and ‘08 
  $30 for all other classes, parents and Clemson couples

Yes! I would like to help support the Clemson presence in 
VA, MD, & D.C. as a Sustaining Member!
 $50        $100        $250        $500       Other $________
Details for the Roaring Tiger Membership option with benefits 
($2,500+) are available at www.clemsonclub.org.

6th Annual Pig Pickin’ – Fairfax Station, VA, June 5
__# Member Adult @ $18 
__# Member Child (3-12) @ $12 
(Maximum combination of 6 Member tickets)
__# Non-Member @ $35
__# Children 2 or younger @ Free (but please register)

Freshmen Send-Off Party – Timonium, MD, July 18
__# New Student (Class of 2014) and Family @ FREE  
(max of 4)
__# Members @ FREE (max of 4)
__# Non-Members @ $25

Freshmen Send-Off Party – Arlington, VA, July 25
__# New Student (Class of 2014) and Family @ FREE  
(max of 4)
__# Members @ FREE (max of 4)
__# Non-Members @ $25

9th Annual Crab Feast – Shady Side, MD, August 21
__# Children 3 or younger @ FREE (but please register)
__# Early Bird Member Adult @ $29 
__# Early Bird Member Child (4-12) @ $12
(Maximum combination of 4 Early Bird Member tickets  
before July 16)
__# Member Adult @ $34 
__# Member Child (4-12) @ $18 
(Maximum combination of 4 Member tickets starting July 17)
__# Non-Member/Additional @ $49

Lunch and Learn – September 10
__# Member @ FREE
__# Non-Member @ $25

TOTAL ENCLOSED $________

Kevin Youngblood ‘03 with
Coach Dabo Swinney

Gavin McCoy, son of Carl McCoy 
‘08, goofin’ around with The Tiger!

Coach Dabo Swinney, David 
Rochester ‘68, Bill D’Andrea,  
Bert Henderson, Don Munson  

and Brian O’Rourke

Art Gower ‘54, P’89 shows of his 
authentic1982 National Champs 

Tiger Rag! Board Member Spotlight 

Emily ‘89 and Paul ‘82 Bell
Emily and Paul Bell have been on the 
Clemson Club Board of Directors since June 
2008. Paul graduated with a BS and a PhD in 
Chemical Engineering and Emily received 
a BS in Mechanical Engineering.  Paul 
was fortunate to attend the 1981 National 

Championship game as a senior, and Emily was a member 
of the Varsity Soccer Club before there was a varsity team.  
Emily is now a patent attorney with Pillsbury Winthrop Shaw 
Pittman LLP and Paul is a patent examiner with the US Patent & 
Trademark Office.  

Bob Miller ‘79
Bob Miller was elected to the Clemson Club 
Board of Directors in June 2009.  A native of 
Easley, SC, Bob earned his degree in Zoology 
in 1979 and graduated from the Medical 
University of South Carolina Dental School 

in 1983.  After specializing in Orthodontics at VCU in Richmond, 
VA, and a four year tour with the Air Force, he opened his own 
orthodontics office and practices in Culpepper, Centreville 
and Warrenton.  Bob enjoys sharing Clemson stories with his 
patients, and has even had a few patients attend Clemson!  

To learn more about Paul, Emily and Bob, visit  
www.clemsonclub.org and click on “Clemson Club News”.

Bill Tumblin ‘88, Scott West ‘11,
Kimberly Ingram ‘10 

Gerren McHam ‘10, Jonathan Ernest ‘09,  
Nikhilesh Mohanty ‘04 

Dean Claude Lilly  
provides an update on  

the CBBS

Rocky Patel ‘92 (right)  
with his family

Rafael Pargas '06, Robert Petree 
'06 and Lindsay Becker '08


